
Important Notice: Do Not Send Emails to Personal Addresses 

Date: August 19, 2025 

Esteemed EPIB Customers, 

Despite prior instructions to channel all communications, documents, and information related to 

the Euro Pacific International Bank liquidation, your message was sent to an incorrect address. 

Please be reminded: 

• All documents must be submitted via secure email to: professionalservices@axosfs.com

This ensures the confidentiality and integrity of your personal information.

• All case-related inquiries should be directed to: trustee@epbprliquidation.com

Transmitting sensitive information through unsecured email services compromises your data 

security and exposes you to risks such as identity theft and electronic fraud. 

Your message has now been forwarded to the correct electronic mail address. 

Effective immediately, any future messages sent to other than the indicated will be 

deleted without review, action, or further notice. 

We appreciate your cooperation in following the established communication protocols. 

 Wigberto Lugo Mender, Esq., CPA  

Trustee in the Liquidation of Euro Pacific International Bank, Inc. 
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